DUUGY PORTRAITS

center OF COURAGE

Making Memories
Sharing Connections
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PORTRAITS OF COURAGE PARTY OVERVIEW

Show your support of Dougy Center! What we ask of you:
We invite you to host a small gathering of * Invite your colleagues, friends, neighbors,

friends and family to share on the important and family to attend your event on a day

work of Dougy Center. and time that is convenient for you

Dougy Center will support your event with: between October 17 and November 17

* Invitations that can be sent via email to * Create a comfortable and safely
your guests distanced space for your guests to gather

¢ Catering arrangements of appetizers, * Share why Dougy Center is important to
snacks or dessert for your gathering, you and your connection to Dougy
paid for by Dougy Center Center’s mission

* Floral arrangements for décor to * Askyour guests to support Dougy
welcome your guests Center’s work with a donation

e Dougy Center staff to attend who will * Thank your guests for attending with
share on the impact and value of Dougy a hand-written thank you card

Center’s work

e Atouchscreen tablet that can be used Please contact Rebecca Sturges at
at your event for online donations rebeccas(@dougy.org or 503-542-4827 with
any questions or to schedule your Portraits

¢ Thank you cards to send to guests of Courage gathering.

showing your appreciation

 \

Thank you for your meaningful support of Dougy Center! DOUGY

CENTER



